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Audit Committee Report 
Administrative Response to Office of the City Auditor - City Productivity 
and Performance Audit Management Staffing Analysis 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration return to the fall SOBA/SCBA deliberations as 
appropriate with two scenarios to reduce supervisor FTEs by 5% (up to 92 
FTEs /$13.2 million) and 10% (up to 184 FTEs/$26.4 million), aligning with 
page 18 of the September 18, 2020, Office of the City Auditor report 
OCA00035. 

History 

At the September 18, 2020, Audit Committee meeting, the September 18, 
2020, Employee Services report CR_8428 was considered and the 
Committee heard from D. Wilson, Civic Service Union 52. 

Attachment 

September 18, 2020, Employee Services report CR_8428 
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